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Important Information for Members and Associate Members – COVID-19 Virus 
 

Notice #2 - 26th March 2020 
 

The last week has seen further developments on the Covid19 Virus front. 
As we face recent further Government restrictions  – and as the number of positive cases is 
increasing exponentially – there can be no doubt that we will see more restrictions in place 
sooner rather than later. As a result, the Board advises that we are taking the following steps 

 in the interest of the safety of members and associates. 
 

 
 

1. Temporary Lodge Closure  
As you are aware, there is already a ‘non essential travel’ advisory in place, a ‘no groups  
larger than 10 in homes’ and a general ‘don’t leave home unless you really need to’ advice  
as well. Under these circumstances and with so many unknowns, the Board has  
taken the decision to close the lodge to accommodation until further notice. 
We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause, however feel sure you will understand  
and agree this is the most prudent course of action under the circumstances. 
This decision is under under continual review. 
 

2. Ski Season Bookings 
All bookings made for this ski season are in the system awaiting invoicing. You can still make 
further bookings should you wish 
 

3. Invoicing 
We have decided that invoices will not be sent out for now, pending further developments 
 

4. Cancellations 
At this time, if for whatever reason, you choose to cancel your existing booking, there will be no 
penalty for doing so. We will be reviewing the clubs refund and cancellation policy once we get 
through this immediate period. Rest assured, a pragmatic and practical approach will be taken 
given the extraordinary circumstances we all face. If you have a Summer booking and have paid, 
please contact Paula Gidley with your bank details and you will receive a full refund       

 
Thank you once again for your support and understanding during this challenging time 

             
             Mal Higgs - Chairman 


